
Dear Agents,  
 
GOOD NEWS for your prospective students!  
 
Application Fee has been temporarily reduced to $50! 
 
If your students are still considering applying for this fall 2015 or any future term, this is the right 
time! 
 
To apply by next week is highly recommended, please visit 
https://apply.academyart.edu/apply/login.htm?IT 
 
With your help, your student’s dreams will come true!  
 
Sincerely,  
  
Julianne Kan  

International Admissions Enrollment Manager  

 Academy of Art University 
79 New Montgomery Street 
San Francisco, CA 94105  
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